
Transport International Holdings' Annual Report Received International Recognition 
 

 
Following the winning of the Best of Hong Kong (Traditional Format) Award in the 2009 ARC 
Awards, Transport International Holdings Limited (TIH)'s 2008 Annual Report was selected as a 
"Stevie Finalist" in the 6th International Business Awards in the United States. 
 
The International Business Awards, also known as the "Stevie Awards", honours organisations 
of all types and sizes and the people behind them, recognising outstanding performances in the 
workplace worldwide. It is the world's only international, all-encompassing business awards 
programme. This year there were more than 1,700 entries from organisations in more than 40 
countries. TIH's 2008 Annual Report stood out in the "Annual Report" category, reflecting the 
fact that the report was of international standard.  
 
The theme of TIH's 2008 Annual Report was "Building On Our Core Strengths To Ensure 
Sustainable Business Excellence", reflecting the Group's efforts in maintaining its position as a 
world leader in the transport industry and its commitment to ensuring sustainable business 
excellence by building on its core strengths of innovation, teamwork, efficiency and service 
excellence.  
 
Besides reporting on the annual results and the financial information of the Group, TIH's 2008 
Annual Report enhanced transparency by providing details of the Group's corporate 
governance practices, thus increasing the public's understanding of the Group's professional 
management and internal monitoring systems. It also included a conversation with the 
Managing Director through which the Group's strategies and future direction were presented. 
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